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18th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Re: Year 3 & Year 4 Trip 

As part of our Work Week, this half term we will be visiting KPMG Canary Wharf on Friday, 29th  
September, to learn about the different roles of the staff in the workplace. 
 
We are booked to arrive there at 10.30am and we will be travelling by bus.  
There is no cost for parents for this trip. 
 
The school will provide a packed lunch for your child but if you prefer to provide your child’s 
packed lunch, please tick the box on the return slip. 
All pupils must wear school uniform, with comfortable shoes for the trip.  
As our weather is unpredictable, please make sure that your child wears appropriate outerwear 
on the day, including provision should it rain.   
 
We will arrive back at school before 3:30pm ready for you to collect your child at the normal 
time.  Please complete the permission slip below and return to the school office no later than 
Friday, 22nd September.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Dominic Williams 
(Year 5 Class Teacher) 
 

 
Year 5 – Work Week Trip  

 
 
I give (Child’s Name) ………………………………………………………………permission to attend the  
 
KPMG Canary Wharf on Friday, 29th September 2023 …………………………………… (print name of 
parent) 

I prefer to provide my child’s packed lunch  Yes □  No □ 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………… 
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